
Cruise to Williamsville 175th Anniversary Celebration 
 

 

We have been invited to take part in the 175th Anniversary Celebration of Williamsville. There 

are several things planned at the celebration including music. The city is providing us with a 

special parking area for SKYLINERS ONLY. If you are not driving a Skyliner, you will need to find 

your own parking. Since some people do not bring a Skyliner to the convention, we are 

setting up a sign-up sheet. If you have room in your Skyliner, please add it to the sheet. If you 

need a ride, add your name to the sheet. We are trying to pair up as many people as 

possible so that everyone who wants to attend, can.  

 

During the celebration, there will be several places to eat. There is no set place to eat, pick a 

place that appeals to you and go there. There will be a list of restaurants available. 

  

The town committee is still working on this celebration, when more details are known, we will 

share it in the convention coordinator articles in The Skyliner Magazine.  

 

 


